
 

 

March 28, 2023  

By Electronic Mail 

U.S. Department of Energy 
Office of Fossil Energy 
Office of Oil and Gas Global Security and Supply 
fergas@hq.doe.gov  
P.O. Box 44375 
Washington, D.C. 20026-4375 
 
RE: G2 Net-Zero LNG LLC  
 FE Docket Nos. 15-44-LNG/Order No. 3682 and 15-45-LNG 
 Request to Vacate Authorization and Withdraw Application  
 
To: Office of Oil and Gas Global Security and Supply 
 
G2 Net-Zero LNG LLC ("G2 LNG") submits this request to vacate its LNG export authorization to 
free trade agreement (“FTA”) countries granted under Docket No. 15-44-LNG/Order No. 3682 
and withdraw its pending application for LNG export authorization to non-free trade agreement 
(“NFTA”) countries pending under Docket No. 15-45-LNG.   
 
Since submitting its applications for LNG export authorization, G2 LNG’s corporate focus has 
shifted away from LNG export activities to development of net-zero greenhouse gas emission 
energy products.  Thus, G2 LNG recently decided to cease development of its previously planned 
natural gas liquefaction facilities in Cameron Parish, Louisiana.  
 
Please contact the undersigned with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Matthew R. Rudolphi  
Thompson Coburn LLP  
mrudolphi@thompsoncoburn.com  
312-580-5030 
On Behalf of G2 Net-Zero LNG LLC 
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